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Jeri McCumbee, Coastal District Courtney Evans, Midlands District 

Lynn Hickle, Coastal District Amy Warren, Midlands District 
Juliet Casper, Coastal District Tammy Garland, Upstate District 
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Rhonda Garris, Upstate District 

 
Dear Club President: 

 

The General Federation of Women’s Clubs of South Carolina offers scholarships to worthy 

students across our state. Each club may present one applicant who will share the money in the 

scholarship fund. The applicant must be a resident of the State of South Carolina and plan to 

attend a South Carolina school. 

A letter of recommendation, signed by the sponsoring club, must accompany the application. 

Please check to ensure that all required materials are in the packet and mailed to the GFWC-SC 

Scholarship Chairman: 

Juliet Casper 

4115 Friendship Trace 

Little River, SC 29566 

 
Only applications sent to the correct address and postmarked no later than April 1, 2024, will be 

accepted. You may enclose a self-addressed postcard or send the packet with Delivery 

Confirmation so that you will know the application has been received. 

It is your responsibility to “screen” the applicant based on financial need before submitting the 

application to the Scholarship Committee. It is also your responsibility to ensure that the five 

instructions on the application have been completed before the application is submitted. 

The amount of the Scholarship is determined by the number of approved  applications  and  the 

amount of interest on the principal of the Scholarship Fund. The Scholarship winners will be notified 

of their award after June 30, 2024. The GFWC-SC Treasurer sends the award to the school after 

receiving the Acceptance Form signed by the winner and the school registrar. 

Please return the completed and signed application, including the applicant’s letters of reference 

and transcript, along with your own letter of recommendation to the Scholarship Chairman, 

postmarked no later than April 1, 2024. 

Best wishes from the GFWC-SC Scholarship Trustees. 

Juliet Casper 
Juliet Casper - Scholarship Committee Chairman 

 

General Federation of Women’s Clubs of South Carolina 

1511 Laurel Street, Columbia, SC 29201 


